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Mr. Gerry Murphy,

C.E.O,

National Transport Authority,
Din Scéine,

Harcourt Lane,

Dublin 2.

21" January, 2011

Our Ref: EM/0111

Re: Emergency Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Mr. Murphy,

The following Emergency Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on
10® January 2011:

“That South Dublin County Council calls on the National Transport Authority
to refuse the proposed imminent request by Dublin Bus for a fares increase given
the very serious unresolved service disimprovements experienced by many
commuters across our county as a result of some of the recent ‘Network Direct’
changes; and the absence of any transparent and verifiable process for the
assessment of the impact of these changes.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Maguire,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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